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Water Softeners 
Customers with water softeners have higher water bills due to the regeneration or 

backwash cycles their systems go through. The systems are preset to regenerate or 

backwash on a regular basis. The systems will use water to clean the filter media 

and discharge the wastewater into the ground next to the system. There are times 

when these systems will get stuck in a cycle which will cause higher water use. 

When All Else Fails ... 

Courtesy of the County of Lake, California Website: Excessive Water Use Mystery 
"Solved" [and a good sense of humor) 

Jennifer and Jim kept getting HUGE water bills. They knew beyond a doubt that the 

bills weren't representative of their actual usage, and no matter how they tried to 

conserve, the high bills continued. 

Although they could see nothing wrong, they had everything checked for leaks or 
problems: first the water meter, then outdoor pipes, indoor pipes, underground 
pipes, faucets, toilets, washer, ice maker, etc. -- all to no avail. The HUGE water bills 
continued. 

One day recently, Jim was home sick and kept hearing water running downstairs. He 
got up from his sick bed to investigate, and stumbled onto the cause of such high 
water bills. Apparently, what he discovered was happening all day long when they 
were not at home. Knowing that few would believe him, he taped this clip of "the 
problem". 

To view the attached video, go to: 

http://www.co.lake.ca. us/ Assets/SpecialDistricts/lmages/CatFlushingVideo. wmv 

What Can I Do if My Bill is Unusually High? 

If you receive a bill that you feel is too high, check over the common causes listed 
above. This may help to pinpoint the source of the high bill. Most often, the Town's 
utility billing program will detect unusually high bills, and the Town will 
automatically send our utility staff out to check the meter and the property for a 
leak. If you feel that your bill is too high and you have not been contacted by the 
Town about it, call 540-338-2811. Town staff will schedule for the meter reading
to be rechecked. If the meter reading is checked and found to be accurate, you may 
need to contact a plumber or other professional to help determine the source of a 
leak. Property owners are responsible for all private service water lines from the 
public water main to the residence and for leaks inside the home. 


